
Nottingham City Council  

New Service Behavioural Expectations 

 

 

 

 All colleagues are expected to demonstrate the high standards of integrity, honesty, fairness and equality expected in public service. 

 Vision, Strategy & 
Delivery  

Leading People 
 

Equality, Diversity and 
Inclusion 

Change and Innovation Collaboration 

Service 
Leadership 
 

 Heads of 
Service  

 Managers 
Grades I-K 

 
 

Translate and 
deliver the vision 
for Nottingham City 
Council and for the 
city, placing 
‘Citizens at the 
Heart’ of all we do.  
 
Develop plans and 
the capability to 
deliver on 
responsibilities and 
promises. 
 
Take ownership 
and be accountable 
for delivering what 
has been promised 
 
 
Ensure effective 
governance by 
applying 
mechanisms of 
monitoring and 
control, following 
agreed project 
management 
principles.  
 

1. Empower and 
motivate others by 
creating clarity and 
purpose of the 
organisations vision.  

2. Be visible as a leader, 
role modelling and 
enabling a ‘can do’ 
culture for all, our 
values and balancing 
performance, 
resilience and 
wellbeing. 

3. Develop workforce 
plans to ensure a 
talent pipeline and 
enable succession 
planning. 

4. Empower others to 
make appropriate 
decisions.   

5. Builds and supports 
high performing 
teams - drives 
accountability through 
effective support, 
challenge and regular 
feedback.  

 

1. Actively promote 
equality, diversity and 
inclusion through all 
actions, demonstrating 
an understanding of the 
benefits of diversity and 
being prepared to 
positively challenge 
others. 

2. Design and deliver fully 
inclusive services, 
actively celebrating 
diversity. 

3. Show commitment to 
attract, recruit and 
retain a workforce 
representing our 
citizens and city.  

4. Develop others to 
realise potential in a fair 
and transparent way, to 
the collective benefit of 
the organisation and 
city. 

5. Recognise, respect and 
value individual needs 
and individual 
circumstances – 
creating a culture of 
inclusivity  

1. Lead and drive change in 
the political and 
challenging financial 
public sector landscape. 

2. Actively explore new and 
innovative ways of 
delivering services and 
managing risks – 
gathering market and 
benchmarking 
information to drive the 
performance of our 
services. 

3. Using project 
management principles 
to organise work 
processes to deliver on 
time, on budget and to 
agreed quality standards. 

4. Design and deliver 
resilient services re-
prioritise objectives at 
pace in line with the 
organisation’s changing 
needs. 

5. Take accountability for 
leading and managing to 
embed change across 
services and drive 
continuous improvement 
throughout the 
organisation.  

1. Actively work to develop 
a culture of collaboration 
in order to deliver the 
best outcomes. 

2. Lead a culture of 
collaboration by working 
across boundaries to 
resolve challenges and 
seize opportunities.  

3. Be pro-actively in 
developing and create 
effective relationships to 
enable collaborative 
working, creating 
efficiencies in delivery of 
functions. 

4. Foster and maintain 
partnerships to deliver 
joined up services. 

5. Takes account of 
corporate priorities when 
negotiating and aligning 
the resources to do the 
job. 


